

Term 2 Newsletter

www.studioccdance.com / studioccdance@gmail.com



PARENT WATCH

All Baby Ballet, Tiny Tots, Budding Ballerina, Pre-Primary, Primary ballet, Mini Lyrical and graded exam classes class will be open for parent watch so that you can see what your little ones have been learning this term. Cameras and video are welcome!

Cameras and video are welcome!

ALL PARENT WATCH LESSONS FOR THE ABOVE

MENTIONED LESSONS ARE ON THE FINAL LESSON OF

TERM 2.





REMINDERS

ALL TERM DATES CAN BE VIEWED AT STUDIOCCDANCE.COM

MANDURAH EISTEDDFOD 10TH - 19TH JULY: MANDURAH PERFORMING ARTS CENTRE

PARENT WATCH FOR SELECTED LESSONS IN THE FINAL WEEK OF TERM 2

TERM DATES

July 5th

Term 2 finishes Sat 5th July, all lessons running as normal on Sat 5th. Adv 2 ballet open for parent watch 8:30-10:15am

Monday 21st July

Term 3 commences

There is no need to reenrol for term 3. Enrolments carry over automatically until the end of the year.



MANDURAH FESTIVAL OF DANCE

The final program for the Mandurah festival of Dance is now available at the studio for parents to come in and check when your child is performing. Please note, this program will not be emailed out or made available on the website so you will need to physically come in and check the paper copy.

The only troupes that will be performed at Mandurah are:

- Inter neo
- Level 5/IF lyrical
- Snr neo
- Snr lyrical
- Snr contemporary
- Snr classical

EXAM STUDENTS ATTENDANCE

For teachers to adequately prepare students for exams – we ask that exam students have a minimum of 80% attendance to their 2/3 weekly ballet lessons. Ie if your child attends ballet on Tuesday and Wednesday then in 1 term they should miss no more than 2 Tuesday lessons & no more than 2 Wednesday lessons. Students with less than 80% attendance may not be allowed to sit the exam.

GRADED BALLET EXAMS WILL BE
HELD AT SCCD ON SATURDAY

21ST AND SUNDAY 22ND OF
SEPTEMBER.



CONCERT 2025 x2 6pm concerts x1 10am concert

Our 2025 end of year concerts will be held on Thursday 27th Nov and Saturday 29th

Nov at the Bunbury Regional

Entertainment Centre (BREC)

10am show (SAT)- (Baby ballet/Tiny-tots/Budding/Pre-Primary ballet students 6pm show (THURS & SAT) - Primary ballet upwards. Exact same show repeated twice. *please note adult ballet and baby ballet performing is optional

Wed 26th- full dress rehearsal with hair & makeup, all concert students required at BREC

All of our shows will have a ticket limit per family this year. Ticket sales will be password protected from general public so that each family is guaranteed a certain number of tickets. We have introduced a 2nd 6pm show on Thursday in 2025.



UNIFORM AND ATTENDANCE

As we have now settled into the year, we would please ask that all students are wearing their respective class uniform. To check the uniform requirements visit www.studioccdance.com

Please make sure that all students from Grade 1 ballet upwards are wearing their hair in a neat and secure ballet bun to each lesson. Students from Primary Ballet and upwards should bring a ballet bag to their lessons.

If your child cannot attend their scheduled lesson, please notify studioccdance@gmail.com or text Miss Alanna on 0499238080

Concert Costumes & Dress Requirements

An invoice for a non-refundable costume deposit of \$50 per concert costume will be sent out at the end of term 2.

Unless previously discussed with staff, it is assumed that ALL students are participating in the concert- therefore costumes will be ordered for all students and dances will be choreographed accounting for all students.

Concert participation
is only optional for Baby Ballet and Adult
Ballet students - please ensure you notify
staff if you do not wish to participate in the
concert.

Students will have 1 costume per dance that they are in. Once the total cost of costumes has been finalised, an invoice requesting the remaining balance of the costume will be sent out.

All costumes for the concert will be sent home during Term 4, several weeks prior to the concert.

Each costume will come with clear instructions on how the costume should be worn, what tights and shoes are required, how hair should be styled etc.

Parents will be required to do their own child's hair & makeup for the concert- or you can book to have this done at Stepping Out Dance World.

Information on how to do hair & makeup will be sent home closer to the concert.



FINAL CALL FOR 2025 ENROLMENTS Mini lyrical

Suitable for students in Tiny tots, budding ballerinas, pre primary and primary ballet MONDAYS 4:15-5pm Only a few spots left!!! ENROL AT STUDIOCCDANCE.COM

We have some availability for Tiny Tots, Budding Ballerinas & Pre-Primary ballet also, free trial class avail via studioccdance.com

Junior and Senior Jazz

Both our junior and senior jazz classes will be performing a routine for our 2025 concert.

We would like to request for students to purchase tan jazz shoes to go along with their costume.

Due to many students not having worn the shoes before, they are welcome to purchase and start wearing them in class to get used to as concert work will start to commence.

Tan jazz shoes can be purchased from Stepping Out Dance World. Any brand is fineas long as they are **tan colour**.

If you do not wish to purchase the shoe brand new- you are most welcome to try and source 2nd hand/ borrow from friends if you wish.



TERM FEES

Please note that all term 2 fees were due at the end of week 3. Any overdue fees need to paid immediately inclusive of the \$10 late fee.